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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The end of the Spring term is almost upon us and I am able to 
give you an update about staffing. 
I am delighted to tell you that our truly magnificent Miss 
Sellar has been appointed as our Assistant Head and will start 
her new role after Easter. Miss Sellar will continue to teach 
Little Acorns and Acorns. We have appointed Miss Leah 
Watson to the role of class teacher for Ash Class. Miss 
Watson has been working at an academy in Hull and brings 
with her a wealth of experience across the primary age 
range. Miss Watson has already spent some time in school 
and will be in school again next week getting to know her 
new class and working with Mr Elder to ensure a smooth 
hand over. 
 

Have a lovely weekend! Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
15.3.24 Non Uniform Charity Day – Red Nose 

Day 
21.3.24 Easter Competition 
22.3.24 School Closes End of Spring Term 
8.4.24 School Opens 
18.4.24 Parent Anxiety Workshop 9am hosted 

by Humber Mental Health 
25.4.24 Parent Anxiety Workshop 9am hosted 

by Humber Mental Health 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
w/c 13.5.24 KS2 SATs 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term 
  

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 24 
15th March 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 97% 
Willow Class had the highest attendance of 99%  
 

Easter Competition Reminder 
Remember to bring decorated eggs (hard boiled please!) on 
Thursday 21st March. There is no theme - decoration is 
entirely up to you and the possibilities are endless. There will 
be prizes for the best eggs in each class.  Please make sure 
eggs are clearly labelled with children’s names so we know 
who to award prizes to! 

 

 

Parent Anxiety Workshops 
We have had a few questions about the Parent Anxiety 
Workshops we are hosting after the Easter break.  
 

The workshops are open to all parents / carers at 
Leconfield Primary School and are being run by the 
Humber Mental Health Team. Staff from school will not 
attend the workshops. 
 

The workshops aim to support you to help your child by 
spotting early warning signs and anxious behaviours. 
They will give you a chance to look into what anxiety is, 
how it may look in adults and children and how we can 
support ourselves and children who experience anxiety. 
 

There are two workshops - 9am, Thursday 18th April and 
Thursday 25th April. 
 

If you would like to attend, please email 
leconfield@lpschool.org.uk or let the school office know.  

 

There’s Still Time! 

Thank you to everyone  
who has donated to our  
Just Giving page for  
Comic Relief.  
 
At the time of writing we have raised £75. 
 
If you haven’t donated yet, there is still time! Simply follow 
the link below: 

Leconfield Primary School Red Nose Day  

Thank you for supporting our charity day! 

 

 

Book Clubs  
 

Willow Class Book & Biscuit and Year 3 Library 
& Storytime Clubs WILL run next week on 
Wednesday 20th March. This will be the last 
week for both clubs. 
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